
Dear Veterans, Active-Duty Service members, Reservists, National Guard members, and 

dependents of Veterans, 

Welcome to Broward College! 

  

Thank you for your past service, current service, and the service of your loved ones. 

  

We are here to help you on your path to higher education. 

  

We are located in the Answer Center in Building 19 on the Central Campus, but if you are 

unable to get to us in person, you can reach us at mailto:veterans@broward.eduor through the 

virtual QLess from 12:00 PM-4:00 PM Monday through Friday: https://www.broward.edu/qless. 

  

You must submit your enrollment certification each semester and we have a convenient online 

form for 

you to use to request certification. The form can be found under step 2, here: 

https://www.broward.edu/veterans/eligibility-benefit-processing.html. We recommend that you 

bookmark this link because you will need it each semester. 

  

If you have not lived in Florida for the past 12 months, you will need to request the Veterans 

Fee Waiver. You will need to provide proof that you are residing in Florida and your DD-214 

showing you were honorably discharged (for dependents, please provide your 

Parent’s/Sponsor’s DD-214). Acceptable documents include, Florida driver license, Florida 

vehicle registration, Florida voter registration, or a housing lease showing your name as the 

renter. 

  

If you have not completed the Free Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA), we 

encourage you to do so. Even if you are not eligible for federal financial aid, you may still be 

eligible for other aid from the State. To complete the FAFSA go 

to: https://studentaid.gov/h/apply-for-aid/fafsa. 

  

Thank you again and we look forward to assisting you while you are attending Broward College. 

Stop by our office on Central Campus. Let’s get to know each other! 
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